PROVIDENCE FORGE PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH

June 16, 2024

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS

June 16th-June 23rd, 2024

Sherrill Smith 20th

CHURCH CORRESPONDENCE

CONTACT INFORMATION-

Rev. Crystal Varner Parker- pastor@pfpc.org or by phone/text at (804) 912-5551

Office Hours: Tues-Thurs. 9:00 am-12:00 pm or by appointment

*Contact Pastor Crystal with all pastoral concerns and prayer requests. Please visit https://bit.ly/pastorcrystal if you would like to set up a meeting with her.

Administrative Assistant Kristel Lamp- office@pfpc.org

Office Hours for summer: Tuesdays and Thursdays 9 am-2 pm

*Please reach out to Kristel with any insert announcements and dates to be added to the churchwide calendar.

WEEKLY CHURCHWIDE EMAILS

If you would like to subscribe to our weekly emails about events and infomation from church, please scan the QR code here.

ASSISTANCE

ELDERS ON DUTY

NURSERY ATTENDANT

Patty Robinson & Jamie Gray

Emily Anne Wallace

CHURCH FINANCIAL

May 2024

Budgeted Revenue \$13,306 Actual Revenue \$13,509 **Actual Expense \$21,829** Monthly Net Income \$-8,320 **Year To Date Net Income \$-4,050**

DONATIONS

If you would like to make a donation to the church, please place it in the offering plate as they come around **OR** use the OR code. Thank you!

WORSHIP ATTENDANCE

June 9, 2024- Sanctuary 64; Zoom 0 (No Zoom offered)

ANNOUNCEMENTS

CONGRATULATIONS to Missy and Ritchie Zaleski. Their baby boy, Richard Austin Zaleski, was born on June 8, 2024. Congrats to Tom Zaleski, great grandfather as well. The rose bud on the altar is in honor of the new addition to their family.



If you would to provide a meal to the Zaleski's, please sign up at https://bit.ly/Zaleski-meals. Thank you!

BATHROOM RENOVATION has begun! The only bathroom in service for now is the one in the Nursery. Therefore, coffee will not be served before the worship service until further notice.



JUNE SESSION HIGHLIGHTS:

- Approved PFPC participation in Operation Blessing program, a summer food program for New Kent Elementary School children
- Facilities Oversight Committee will be engaged to review and prioritize numerous expenditure requests
- Approved the purchase of a new AED for church building as current one is out of date
- Session will not meet in July next stated meeting 8.4.24

ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL is continuing to meet during the summer at our regular time 10:00-10:50 every Sunday in the Sunday School wing. The summer quarter will run from June 2 through August 25. Come anytime!

IN GOD'S HANDS SERVICE CAMP- Thank you to everyone who volunteered. Best wishes this week as you help out in our community. You're making a difference!

VBS 2024- Our SCUBA Adventure VBS will be held Sunday, July 21-Thursday, July 25. Please visit https://bit.ly/PFPCVBS to register your child(ren). There will be an informational meeting for VBS volunteers on Sunday, June 30 at 10:30.

FAMILY & FRIENDS IN THE MILITARY

Christopher Arkin, Evin Stovall, Jacob Allen, Brad Ellington, John Goodell, Brandon Belcher, Robert Beary, John Tipton

PRAYER CONCERNS

The family of Aiko Ito, Michael Ito's mother; The family of Richard Alden White; Edwina Ozmon; The family of Junko Thompson, Pastor Crystal's grandmother; The family of Jack Sanford; Barbara and Eddie Atkins, friends of Chip Wilder; Hal Wallof; Pat Bower, friend of SNS and PFPC; Julie Cody, Margaret Adamson's cousin; Miles Johnston; Fred Gibson, nephew of Jo White; Kathy Farmer Harvey; Channing Dawes Bryant; Gloria Johnson; Margaret Langenfeld; Steve and Judy Buis; Penny Ozmon; John Dixon; Tom Evelyn; Margarita Lacy's mother; Christian Shirk; Margaret Roehrbein; Jim Watts; Christopher Smith; Nicholas Brucker